
 

 

 

 
ASIA TO NORTH EUROPE 

CMA CGM 
 
 

Marseille, September 27th, 2021 
 
Object: APL MERLION delayed in Europe / Change of rotation 
 
Reference :  FAL3 APL MERLION (0FM7ZW1MA/ 0FM80E1MA) 
 
 

Dear customer,  

 

Regretfully, due to severe congestion in ports called during her voyage in Asia, FAL3 APL 

Merlion (0FM7ZW1MA/ 0FM80E1MA) sailed late from Singapore.  

 

Affected again by congestions in European ports, she is suffering delays in North Europe. 

In order not to jeopardize the rest of the rotation, the import call in Antwerp initially 

planned on 3rd of October will be replaced by a call in Zeebrugge on 4th of October. 

 

Customers will be invited to take delivery of their cargo in Zeebrugge CSP Terminal 

 

CMA CGM thank you for your understanding, 

 

Should you need any clarification please do not hesitate to contact us. 

 
We thank you for support.  
Sincerely, 
Asia – North Europe Management 
 
 
Follow the CMA CGM Group on: 

 
Press contact: media@cma-cgm.com 
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